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Friday 21st July 2023 
Summer Term 2 – Our Christian Value is “Honesty”  

Newsletter 18 

https://cleevepriorprimary school.com  

Whole School Attendance 

92.61% 

Best year group: Year 2 with 96.77% 

Best house: Dene with 93.99% 

Best Class: Willow with 92.9% 

 

End of Year Leavers Assembly 

Goodbye and good luck to all of our leavers today. We wish you all the luck in the world – we will 

miss you all. We also wish Mrs Wilks and Mrs Thompson the best and thank them for everything 

as they leave the school today.   

The winning team in sports’ day was announced as Isbourne and they also scored the most house 

points so were presented with the cup. 

James was our last one standing in the attendance challenge – he came to school 100% of the 

time – very impressive James! 

Our prize winners were: 

Endeavour plate – Summer              Progress cup – Ebony 

Art cup – Jaxson            Swimming cup – Lucy     Drama – Mary-Kate         Sport – Boyce 

 

                                        

 

 

House Points 

 
Arrow 2545                 Dene  2439             Isbourne 2613 

  
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oak Class had an amazing time at Aztec on Tuesday this week. The children tried every activity on 

offer and impressed us with their teamwork & enthusiasm. They tried kayaking, super SUP’s and 

kata-canoeing.  We were joined for the day (well Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday actually!) by 

our lovely former pupil James who is in Year 12 at PHHS. 

               

      

 

 

 

 

What have we been up to in school? 

The KS2 performance of A Big Green Adventure was a roaring success last week and the children 

thoroughly enjoyed entertaining their parents and other family members. We took a recording of 

the play which can be sent via email on request. 

  

This week, Willow Class have been enjoying their last week together.  They have completed some 

fantastic “Marvellous Me” posters for their new teachers and enjoyed playing rounders in the 

playground.  Willow Class also had a party in the hall which sounded very loud! Lots of fun was had!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forest School  

From September, Willow Class will be going to Forest School on Thursday afternoons. The first 

session will be on Thursday 14th September. As always, children should come into school in 

their uniform with a bag containing a long-sleeved top, long bottoms and waterproofs with 

wellies   

.  

 

DIARY DATES 
Monday 4th September – TED – children not in school 
Tuesday 5th September – TED – children not in school 

Wednesday 6th September – Children back at school from 8:30am 
Thursday 7th September – First Pre-school session 8:45am 
Monday 11th – Wednesday 13th September – Bikeability  

Wednesday 13th September – Stay and Play 9:30-11am in Pre-school 
Wednesday 13th September – Multisports After School Club begins  

Thursday 14th September – Forest School starts @ 1.15pm  
 
 

 

 

The PTA’s Summer Fete was a huge success last week raising £407.55 Thank you so much to all 

of the PTA for their efforts; to our families for their generous donations and to everyone who 

spent their hard-earned money at the event.  

  

 

  Little Chestnuts Preschool   

From September our pre-school will be operating on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays. It will be 

run by Mrs. Gwilliam. If you know anyone who is 2 years 9 months or older, please ask them to 

contact the school for a place. 


